[bookmark: _Hlk39066805][bookmark: _GoBack]29.4.20

Hello to Parent/Carers;
In the absence of our school being able to speak to each child every day and to help school staff ensure the safeguarding and wellbeing of all pupils, can we respectfully ask that you access your child’s SeeSaw account at least once per week.  

If you have any problem with doing so, please contact the school via our email address: kirklandneukenquiries@renfrewshire.gov.uk, and we will get back to you as soon as possible.  

Alternately, if you use the School App to access learning grids can you please send A WEEKLY email to kirklandneukenquiries@renfrewshire.gov.uk, or 
gw12burnsgemma3@glow.sch.uk for P1-P3 pupils or
gw10fultongillian@glow.sch.uk for P4-7 pupils so we know you have made contact.

For those families we have established alternate links for, please be assured these will continue. 

Thank you so much for you support as we continue to adapt to our new school life.

In kind regards, 

Karen Logue



